

request for a statement/interview re Victoria-Sablaya

1 message

madonnavirola < donnavirola@gmail.com> To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 5:11 PM

RD Ma. Lourdes Ferrer Regional Executive Director **DENR** - Mimaropa

Dear RD Ferrer,

Peace! On June 24 and 25, a public scoping on DPWH's Victoria-Sablayan road project was held in Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro and Victoria, Oriental Mindoro, respectively.

Stakeholders asked DPWH representatives that since the project has no ECC yet, it should immediately stop the ongoing construction.

Conservationists said it's a slap on DENR's face.

May I have your office's statement on this, please?

May I get your side on this, please.

Sincerely, Madonna T. Virola Correspondent Philippine Daily Inquirer

Cel No: 0951-560-5979